
RGSA 
Come and join us for a Zoom Coffee morning 
next Tuesday 25th of May at 2pm. We would 
love to hear your fund raising ideas and how 
are parents and carers would like to get more 
involved in school as the pandemic re-
strictions ease! Hope to see you there! If you 
would like to become more involved in the 
RGSA please email: 

c.obi@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk or 
l.brooks@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk 
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Beckenham Place Park   
As many of us have discovered during lock-
down, a dose of nature can work wonders to 
improve physical and mental wellbeing. The 
Urban Tree Festival, running from 15 to 23 
May, is a great opportunity to get close to 
nature. Beckenham Place Park is taking part 
with free events and activities ranging from 
forest bathing to guided walks. Find an activi-
ty to get involved with on the Urban Tree 
Festival website. 

SAMBA 
Lewisham Music has teamed up with South London 
Samba to bring you 12 weeks (starting with taster 
workshops) of high-energy drumming workshops for 
young people aged 10-17. 
The workshops will be led by our team of friendly profes-
sional musicians from South London Samba, a collective 
of young people who love to drum. 
You’ll have the chance to learn new skills, work along-
side other young musicians and work towards some car-
nival-style performances. 
Head over to our website for more information 
about the project. Places are limited so make 
sure you sign up ASAP by Wednesday 26 May.  

THANK YOU 
Rushey Green parents are just the best. Thank you to the 
green fingers of RGSA members, that have been working hard 
to clear our green spaces. Parents please do come and join 
the team, there is even a healthy snack for the children to 
enjoy, compliments of Chef Luke! 

LUNCHES 
A healthy, balanced diet should include at least 1 portion 
of oily fish per week.  We buy our sustainable fish from 
Brixham Fish Market.  This week we 
made spiced fish cakes. 
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JAMAICAN CLASS (5J) 
This term we have been analysing the 
book ‘Floodland’ in English, where we 
explored some technical language 
throughout the book  to extend the chil-
dren’s writing skills. The children  had 
the chance to write a blog in character 
of Zoe and is now exetnding their 
writing skills to publish a Non Chronlogi-
cal Report. The illustration of the book 
was designed by Alana a member of 5J.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
We have been looking at Wellbeing across the school, the children had to made a tree 
of gratitude where everyone wrote one thing they were grateful for on a leaf, which 
was then created as a class display.  
 
 

 

In R.E, we are learning about Islam, particularly the prophets, Allah, and the Quran. Some children even 
painted their own trees with names of the Prophets on each branch.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Geography, we are learning about features of river, 
the sources of the river, and what they are useful for. 
Here are some models of the rivers we made in our 
Geography lesson.   




